
FINAL DESIGN 

NOT RELEASED 

FOR CONSTRUCTION 



SOCCER (U14)

50 X 90 YARDS

For each open utility cut of
City streets, a $325 permit
shall be required from the

City prior to occupancy
and/or project acceptance.

Approved Construction Plan
Name

Planning

Traffic

Fire

Date

FINAL DESIGN 

NOT RELEASED 

FOR CONSTRUCTION 



FINAL DESIGN 

NOT RELEASED 

FOR CONSTRUCTION 



SOCCER (U14)

50 X 90 YARDS

For each open utility cut of
City streets, a $325 permit
shall be required from the

City prior to occupancy
and/or project acceptance.

Approved Construction Plan
Name

Planning

Traffic

Fire

Date

FINAL DESIGN 

NOT RELEASED 

FOR CONSTRUCTION 



For each open utility cut of
City streets, a $325 permit
shall be required from the

City prior to occupancy
and/or project acceptance.

Approved Construction Plan
Name

Planning

Traffic

Fire

Date

FINAL DESIGN 

NOT RELEASED 

FOR CONSTRUCTION 



S
O

C
C

E
R

 (U
14

)
50

 X
 9

0 
Y

A
R

D
S

For each open utility cut of
City streets, a $325 permit
shall be required from the

City prior to occupancy
and/or project acceptance.

Approved Construction Plan
Name

Planning

Traffic

Fire

Date

FINAL DESIGN 

NOT RELEASED 

FOR CONSTRUCTION 



S
O

C
C

E
R

 (U
14

)
50

 X
 9

0 
Y

A
R

D
S

For each open utility cut of
City streets, a $325 permit
shall be required from the

City prior to occupancy
and/or project acceptance.

Approved Construction Plan
Name

Planning

Traffic

Fire

Date

FINAL DESIGN 

NOT RELEASED 

FOR CONSTRUCTION 





FINAL DESIGN 

NOT RELEASED 

FOR CONSTRUCTION 



SOCCER (U14)

50 X 90 YARDS

For each open utility cut of
City streets, a $325 permit
shall be required from the

City prior to occupancy
and/or project acceptance.

Approved Construction Plan
Name

Planning

Traffic

Fire

Date

FINAL DESIGN 

NOT RELEASED 

FOR CONSTRUCTION 


	FSOW_CD_1_of_14
	FSOW_CD_2_of_14
	FSOW_CD_3_of_14
	FSOW_CD_4_of_14
	FSOW_CD_5_of_14
	FSOW_CD_6_of_14
	FSOW_CD_7_of_14
	FSOW_CD_8_of_14
	FSOW_CD_9_of_14
	FSOW_Landscape_Plan

